
 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 1, 2022, at 

6:30 p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main 

Street Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

1) PDZ 22-001, ZRC 22-003, ZC 22-001: A proposal for a Planned Development Zone 

near and around the intersection of Wolf Den Road and Bush Hill Road, including 538 

Wolf Den Road and totaling 13 parcels on 534 acres, Applicant/Owner: Little Dipper 

Farm, LLC *Tabled to June 21, 2022* 

2) ZRC 22-004: Request to add Zoning Regulation Sec 4.A.2.3.13 and 6.R to allow Self- 

Storage Facilities by Special Permit in qualifying locations in the Village Center. 

Applicant A. Kausch and Sons.  

 

Copies of these proposals will be available for review on the Town of Brooklyn website, at the 

Land Use office and the Town Clerk’s Office. 

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received. 

Written correspondence may be submitted in advance of the meeting to the Town Planner at 

j.roberson@brooklynct.org or at 69 South Main Street Brooklyn, CT 06234  

 

 

 

*Please publish 5/25/22* 

 






